
Puddle Jumpers, please read the info below: 
 
Don’t Miss the Rendezvous — You’re Going to Love It! 
As announced earlier, this year’s Tahiti-Moorea Sailing Rendezvous will take place July 
21- 24 — and we hope you will make a special effort to attend! 
 
Although not officially part of the Pacific Puddle Jump, the TMSR has long served as the 
perfect companion event to the PPJ, due to its dual purpose of celebrating the arrival of 
a new fleet of international cruisers and introducing them to highly revered Polynesian 
cultural traditions in music, dance, sports and cuisine. Many past participants have told 
us that participating in the Rendezvous was one of the highlights of their entire South 
Pacific cruise. 
 
A special treat this year is that Friday evening’s opening festivities (July 21) will take 
place at the Mairie de Papeete — the mayor’s mansion! — in downtown Papeete, 
complete with live music and a dance show. 
 
Events on Moorea will be based at magnificent Opunohu Bay. Please CLICK HERE to 
view the flyer and get a sense of what you can expect at the Rendezvous. And please 
note that on Monday, July 24 cruising experts from Tonga, Fiji, New Zealand and 
Vanuatu will host mini-seminars on their destinations. 
 
To register: www.tahiti-moorea-sailing-rdv.com 
 
More info: Stephanie@archipelagoes.net  
 

— Andy Turpin, PPJ 
andyturpinatlarge@gmail.com 
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